
 

 

From: Maria Trujillo 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Public comment for Aug 20th meeting 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 11:23:38 AM 

Hello. My name is Maria Charles and I strongly oppose the mandatory use of the COVID 19 
vaccine on our Nevada students. Please put my opposition in record. Please note: 

The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their Constitutionally guaranteed right to say "no" 
to drugs for any reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone to participate in a 
medical experiment (and with non-FDA approved drugs, these vaccines qualify as 
experimental). Even if and when the FDA does approve the Covid 19 vaccines, it is a violation 
of the 1st amendment to require anyone to violate his or her religious beliefs in order to 
participate in society and especially at publicly-funded schools. 

Covid poses almost no risk to our kids at all. 4.2 million children have tested positive for 
Covid, .008% have died. The CDC estimates that 480 kids died from the flu in the 2018-2019 
season, that's more than have died from Covid in a year and a half. No one enforced a 
mandatory flu shot even when the flu is more dangerous to kids than Covid. This is all being 
done as a form of self gratification by those in power to make them feel better and to protect 
themselves politically. This is disgraceful and anyone pushing for mandatory use of the Covid 
19 vaccine on our children should be ashamed. 

Please make the right decision - honor freedom of choice! 
Thank you, 
Maria Charles 
Nevada parent and Deeply Concerned Citizen 


